
 

UPS and TARC - Concept Discussions  

TARC representatives scheduled a meeting with UPS management team to present and discuss the TARC 2025 

planning process, and other updates regarding TARC's current service to UPS.  

 

 Location/Date Virtual - Zoom conf. call   

September 9, 2024 

1:30 pm 

 

Weather Indoor 

 

Team Participants Aida Copic, Director of Planning 

Attendees 6 - UPS operational managers involved in transportation  

 

Event Summary TARC staff shared power point presentation, explained the financial 

circumstances leading to the TARC 2025 planning process, the three 

concepts, survey questions being asked of the community, and the 

remaining timeline. A discussion, questions and answers followed the 

presentation. Questions and comments included: 

• What would be changing for UPS?  

• How is TARC going to serve employment centers?   

• General understanding for TARC's financial situation 

• Comments and questions regrading current schedules to UPS 

• Rt. #28, potential overcrowding      

Participant Description Mix of men and women, ages 30-60  
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